
 

 

Sunday, July 31 was a spectacular day to hold our Annual Lobster Lovers’ Feast! It was a bright sunny 

day with a gentle breeze.  We had a total of 680 meals served to a “Sold Out” crowd! The entertainers 

were playing jazz, country rock and country which made for a down home kitchen party atmosphere. 

Over 50 volunteers worked different shifts from morning to evening making this event run as smoothly 

as possible.  We received positive feedback from our regular patrons and from new folks who saw our 

signs and stopped by.  Our sponsors also played a key role in helping us to reduce our expenses.  

Next year’s event takes place on August 6th, 2017. Please purchase your tickets in advance as we sold 

out early just as the supper was getting underway.  See you next year! 

   

 

 

 



 

 


